Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56

6 NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
DA Family Resource Center
Segpalt St Linda Hershey, Family Resource Coordinator

lindahi@nknsd org
355-3650 ex# 3639
Dear Lions Club of Rockaway, March 22,2018

It is such a thrill to receive generous donations
unexpectedly. Your generosity has been the answer to many of
the needs of our children. Teachers and parents know to come to
me with specific needs, and it is always such a personal joy to be
able to help out. T nearly always pass along the names of clubs
and organizations who regularly donate to this program. Without
such donations, many of our children would not have shoes that
fit, warm enough jackets, swimsuits for the weekly swim lessons,
or many other forms of support.

I sincerely can't thank you enough for the $300 check and
your continued support of our children. Our school is fortunate
to be a part of such a giving community. As you continue to plant
seeds of kindness, so will our children continue to grow and
succeed. Thank you for helping in this process. Your efforts are

genuinely appreciated.

Lmda Her'shey

Smcer'ely




